
August 18, 2010

TO:

Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C.
20554
(Filed Electronically with FCC 302FM, Application for Station License)

Dear Commission:

This ‘Cover Letter” serves two purposes and is in Reference to:  BPED20060606AGM. 

Purpose 1     Introduction of FCC Form 302FM, Application For Station License, for
                     Radio Station WPSR (FM).

Purpose 2     Request for “Program Test Authority”.

WPSR (FM) herein is filing the required FCC 302FM, Application For Station License.

The WPSR (FM) “Construction Permit” has a “Restriction” that required WPSR to 
perform RFR Safety Measurements under “Equipment Test Authority”.  The RFR Safety 
Measurements have been performed and are documented within this FCC 302FM, 
Application For Station License. 

 The RF Measurements prove that the New 8 Bay, ½ Wavelength Bay Spaced Antenna 
meets all RFR Safety Requirements.
                                                 (See “EXHIBIT 1 – RFR SAFETY VERIFICATION”)

The “Restriction” on the WPSR (FM) “Construction Permit” requires WPSR to 
“REQUEST” “Program Test Authority”, when filing this FCC 302FM, Application For 
Station License.  

Accordingly, WPSR herein “Requests” the FCC to “Authorize”  “Program Test 
Authority” for WPSR (FM).  

WPSR (FM), now having completed the “Equipment Testing” period (Performing the 
required RFR Safety Measurements), is presently “Off The Air”, as required by the 



“Construction Permit”, and must await the FCC’s review of the RFR Safety 
Measurements and the FCC’s Authorization for WPSR (FM) to return to the air via 
FCC’s grant of  “Program Test Authority”.

WPSR (FM) anxiously awaits the FCC’s “Grant” of “Program Test Authority”, while we 
await the issue of a new license to cover WPSR (FM)’s operation with the “New FM 
Antenna”.

Sincerely

Francis (Frank) Hertel

Newman –Kees RF Measurements & Engineering
8611 Slate Road
Evansville, IN     47720-8001
1-812-963-3294
nkeng@insightbb.com

David Hertel, Chief Engineer for WPSR

8611 Slate Road
Evansville, IN
47720-8001
1-812-760-9071
dthertel@gmail.com

Michael Reininga, Evansville Vanderburgh School Corp / WPSR Station Manager

1901 Lynch Road  (WPSR (FM) Studio
Evansville, IN     47711
1-812-435-8241
wpsr@evsc.k12.in.us
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